THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE
BUSINESS OFFICE

KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

July 14, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 9th, together with your check in the amount of \$63.21 to apply on the F. C. Allen Anniversary Fund, for which I am enclosing receipt to cover.

I am this day forwarding to the K. U. Endowment Association our check in the amount of \$750.00. I understand the committee has instructed the Endowment Association the disposition of this amount.

Thanking you for your remittance, I am

Yours very truly,

Bursar

KK: JMT

Enc.